Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees,

For this weekend's home learning, we would like you to log onto google classroom and practise the new sounds that we have been looking at: ay, ea, ie, ew. We will send this home for you as well, so you will receive a paper copy.

Love Buzz and Bertie



Week beginning 9th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week, we have continued with our 'Billy Goats Gruff' story but the children have now spent some time thinking about what animal to change the goats into. This is their Independent Application Stage; we have had some fantastic suggestions so far; The Tree Wolves, Three Cats, Three Mermaids and even the Three Little Pigs!

For Maths this week, the children have been looking at odd and even numbers. We have discussed what makes an odd number; why is it odd and how do we know this. We have also looked at what makes an even number, how can we tell? The children have enjoyed sorting odd and even numbers into 'hoops' during their Busy Time.

Just a little note to say that the Foundation Team are extremely impressed with how the Butterflies and Bumblebees are coming into school in the morning independently. From next week, there will **not** be a member off staff on the little gate to the foundation playground. We will be in the classroom ready to welcome the children to their learning. We encourage you to drop your child as you have been doing and should you have any messages, please do write them in the contact book or alternatively you can phone the school office.

Dates for your diaries:

Tuesday 17th May: Book Share

Friday 27th May: End of Term 5 and Jubilee celebration

Monday 6th June: Start of Term 6

We are running low on junk modelling so any empty boxes these would be great for making dinosaur models and creature homes! Finally, as the weather is getting warmer, can we ask that children apply sun cream before coming into school if needed, and we will then top this up throughout the day.

Please remember that if you have any queries or questions, you can write us a note in the home school diary and will find a time to answer your question.

Have a lovely weekend!

The Foundation Team